
 

 
 

COUNCIL NEWS 
University of Adelaide 
Council meeting held on 
Monday 26 August 2024 
Report from the Chancellor 

The Chancellor welcomed new Council 
members Ms Suzy Daw and Ms Belinda 
Jefferys.  
 
The Chancellor reported on recent events 
she attended including:  
• the launch of the Mankurriapinthi 

Strategic Plan 2024-�x 2023 Endowment Fund Investment 
 

• progress reports from the Vice-
Chancellor and the Integration 
Management Office on 
implementation of the Project Plan for 
the establishment of Adelaide 
University including progress on 
systems integration and budget 
expenditure,  

• staff feedback on the “Creating our 
new ‘for purpose’ University” 
discussion paper;  

• the culture survey; and 
• the selection process of the Executive 

to Adelaide University.  
 
Council received and discussed: 
• the ICAC survey report; 
• the annual Infrastructure and 
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